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Brado AB was established in October 2017 and acquired 100 percent of the shares in Frösunda Omsorg in March 2018. Frösunda Omsorg is 
one of Swedens leading private care companies. Frösunda Omsorgs vision is to drive the development of new game rules in the care 
business so that all customers get quality of life. Frösunda Omsorgs has approximately 2,500 customers and 6,400 employees in personal 
assistance, elderly care, disability and individual and family and activities across all of Sweden. Read more at www.frosunda.se 
 

 

 

Brado AB:  

Brado AB intends to buy back bonds 

Brado AB (the “Company”) has been following recent market developments and observed offers 
of Brado bonds at levels perceived to be attractive for the Company. The Company, through any 
of its subsidiaries, is thus considering using some of its excess liquidity to buy back bonds at 
current levels, limited to SEK 20 million.  

The Company will consider both the senior secured bond with ISIN NO0010816184 
maturing on 7 March 2023 and the junior secured bond with ISIN NO0010816192 maturing on 
7 June 2023. 

 

For submitting interest, please contact: 

DNB Markets 

Viktor Jansson  

Mobile phone: +46 70 756 41 72 

E-mail: viktor.jansson@dnb.se 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information contact:  
Johan Wewel, Chief Financial Officer Frösunda Omsorg  
Telephone: 010 130 40 35 
E-mail: johan.wewel@frosunda.se 
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